
October 17, 2017 

To Whom it May Concern, 

I am writing to you as a landowner in the project Crocker Wind Farm (EL17-028), a Geronimo Energy 

wind farm development located in Clark County, South Dakota, to share my support. 

We are highly supportive of the Crocker Wind Farm. It will bring much needed activity and jobs to this 

part of South Dakota. I personally believe that more development and even industry (such as data 

centers) is possible when this energy infrastructure becomes built-out 

•!• I support Crocker Wind Farm because it will provide economic benefits to the local economy, tax 

base, schools, local residents and county and towns. 

•!• I support Crocker Wind Farm because it will provide numerous benefits for the local and broader 

environment, including water consumption savings and carbon dioxide emissions reductions. 

•!• I support Crocker Wind Farm because its developer, Geronimo Energy, is a responsible and thorough 

developer. 

If you need further communication please refer to the information below: 

Project Name: Crocker Wind Farm (EL17-028) 

Nick Swenson, Member Swenson Groveland Farms 

 Shorewood, MN 55331 

 

 

Nick Swenson 




